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LOGLINE:

With a device that can transpose his mind into his own 
reflection, a young savant is able to travel through mirrors 
anywhere in the reflected universe.  He secretly yearns to 
escape into this dimension, but his military backers have 
other plans.

STORY:

Rick Spiegel, a youth whose father died at war, grows up to 
become a brilliant scientist.  He creates a device that can 
transpose his mind into his own reflected image, which 
enables him to travel via reflections in mirrors.  In doing 
so, he can observe things happening most anywhere while his 
body remains in this world.

Rick’s research project is funded by the Defense Department, 
and they have learned of his creation.  He is persuaded by 
the Army to help find a squadron of men held as hostages in 
another country.  One soldier has already been killed, so 
Rick chooses to cooperate and enters the mirror of a 
satellite through which he can search the terrain until he 
finds these men. 

The soldiers are rescued, but Rick inadvertently provides 
information which enables the Army to bomb an entire town.  
This betrayal is exacerbated by the unfaithfulness of his 
fiancée with his stepbrother.  Deciding not to return home, 
Rick chooses to stay in his alternate universe.  Through the 
mirror of a great telescope, he explores the solar system in 
search of any intelligent life.

He finds it in the form of a brilliant man who invented the 
mirror machine centuries ago -- Leonardo da Vinci.  This man 
now lives in a world of his own creation, composed of images 
that he has collected through the ages.  At first Rick is 
honored by Leonardo’s acceptance of him, but he quickly 
learns that centuries alone in this dimension will drive a 
man insane.  He makes an attempt to escape from the obsessed 
genius, only to be plunged into oblivion... 

And now Rick must find his way home -- where those who love 
him await his return.


